
Were are not guinea pigs

A LAPTh member on the French TV show "On n'est pas que des Cobayes" (we are not only
gunea pigs).  This is a regular show on the national channel France 5. 

  

  

Richard Taillet was invited to participate in the issue of January 10, 2014, where friendly
"cobayes" wonder if one can jump off a running train, as in the movies.

  

Vidéo
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http://www.france5.fr/emissions/on-n-est-pas-que-des-cobayes/diffusions/10-01-2014_163334%20

